
From: jslouie55@gmail.com <jslouie55@gmail.com>
To:  

Date: 2/10/2018 7:29:54 AM
Subject: Constitutional Convention ~ Website email from John Licata

Lt. Governor Bryant, Please oppose and vote against Constitutional applications H3233, H3473, 
S0878. The Constitution as it stands is not enforced as it should be since there is nothing wrong with 
it. There would be too many unelected officials, each with their own agendas involved which would be 
disastrous for this country. Thank You, John Licata John Licata
 

John Licata
 
139 Haddington Way
 
Aiken, SC 29803
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